
As we approach summer, and “move out”, there is a housing
announcement that HCC would like to make so that our
Residents and Parents are aware of our check out process here
at Highland Community College. The absolute last day to be
in the Residence Halls is Tuesday, May 25th. Residence Halls
will be locked by Tuesday, May, 25th at 5:00pm.

Here at HCC we encourage students to properly checkout and
follow all checkout  guidelines. We will be sending out detailed
check-out instructions to the students  of HCC and we will also
send those same instructions in our next Parent/Family
Newsletter in May!
 

HOW TO CHECK OUT OF HOUSING 

PARENT/FAMILY NEWSLETTER
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S C O T T I E  N A T I O N



Update April 13, 2021

Masks are still required in the classroom for the remainder of the semester.  Additional
cleaning and sanitizing is being done in the classrooms and around campus. COVID19
vaccination has now opened to all of our students. To schedule  a COVID19 Vaccination
please contact the Doniphan County Health Department 785-985-359. 

For additional resources, please visit our website COVID19 page:

www.highlandcc.edu/covid-19
 
 
 

It is important to remember that if you are planning to live in campus housing
next fall, you need to apply for housing. This is required for returning
students. If you have already paid the housing deposit you will not have to pay
the housing deposit again.  

Housing Contract Terms & Agreements:
www.highlandcc.edu/housing

Apply for Housing:
www.highlandcc.edu/housing-contract-form
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HCC Scholarships:
highlandcc.edu/scholarships

 
FAFSA: 
studentaid.gov

COVID Updates:
highlandcc.edu/covid-19

 
 
 

RESOURCES

Highland Community College Commencement Ceremony will be May 21, 2021, at 7:00
p.m. in Ben Allen Fieldhouse in Highland, Kansas. Only graduating students will be
allowed into the fieldhouse for the commencement ceremony. However, weather
permitting, family and friends may gather on the front lawn to watch the processional of
graduates as they march to the fieldhouse ten minutes prior to the ceremony. The
Commencement will also be live streamed on the jumbo screen located in the Porter
Family Stadium for family and friends. Please follow social distance guidelines by
wearing a mask and remaining 6 feet apart while viewing the ceremony.
After the ceremony, graduates will proceed through the north door of the fieldhouse
and greet family and friends in the parking lot south of the Porter Family Stadium for a
light reception of cookies and punch.

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 11 am - 1 pm
Thursday 5 pm - 7 pm

Located in the Wellness Center is the HCC Scottie Grub
House; Student Pantry. This student pantry operates
under Student Life and offers free food, snacks, and
hygiene items. Items received are both through
donations and purchases for our students. These items
may range depending on donations but there is always
food for our students and hygiene items. Students are
allowed to visit the pantry once per week. The hours of
operation for the remainder of the 2021 Spring
semester are:

 

http://highlandcc.edu/scholarships
http://studentaid.gov/
http://highlandcc.edu/covid-19


Students planning to graduate from HCC are advised to complete a Graduation Check
and an Application for Degree prior to the last semester of attendance. Students missing
this deadline may apply for graduation until May 1st if graduation requirements are met
or the student has 6 or less credit hours to be completed during the following summer
term for a degree. Applications may be made online or in the Registrar's office at the
Highland Campus.

Graduation Check Form: www.highlandcc.edu/graduation

Application for Degree: www.highlandcc.edu/appdegree
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https://highlandcc.edu/pages/graduation-check-form
https://highlandcc.edu/pages/application-for-degree_0
http://www.highlandcc.edu/graduation
http://www.highlandcc.edu/appdegree

